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This is an automatically generated message to which you cannot reply.

Thank you for your inquiry addressed to the U.S. Copyright Office. We will normally respond to your question within 5
working days.

Please note that we answer questions concerning copyright law and the regulations, policies, procedures, and practices
of the Copyright Office, including information relating to registration procedures for claims to copyright. however, we are
prohibited by regulation from giving legal advice or offering a legal opinion. in addition, we are unable to effectively
answer by email those questions that raise complex issues and requre a dialogue. In such situations, we may encourage
you to contact us by telephone via 1-877-476-0778



